
 
Ms. Howland, 
 
I support the call by House members to temporarily suspend the PUC docket on the new 
statewide energy efficiency plan. The state should not add costs to our electric bills until we 
have a better idea about how the pandemic downturn will affect us all. 
 
We must care about preserving jobs first, and we must protect the pocketbooks of people who 
have lost a job due to no fault of their own. Please share my thoughts with the commissioners. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
____________________________ 
Bob Greene 
New Hampshire Representative 
Finance and Legislative Administration Committees 
Hillsborough District 37 
Hudson | Pelham 
603.880.3929 
 

 
 
bob.greene@leg.state.nh.us 
www.bobgreene4nh.com 
www.facebook.com/bobgreene4nh 
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